
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
7TH June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 
EAST OF ENGLAND U11 IAPS CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

 
Your son has been selected for the Colts A cricket team to play in the above cricket 
competition on Friday 14th June at Framlingham College (Senior).  Matches are due to start 
at 10.00am with the presentation of trophies at 5.00pm. 
 
A minibus will be leaving Town Close at 8.00am.  It may be, in the event that we do not 
progress from the group stages, that we will be back at school by 5.30pm but if we progress 
to the latter stages then our return time will be approximately 6.30pm. 
 
Mr Caswell and Mr Newman will be at the tournament and their contact number for the day 
will be 07780 816203.  Please could you ensure that your son has appropriate cricket 
clothing and a named hat, water bottle and bottle of sun cream. They need to apply this 
even if the conditions are cloudy. Please also ensure they have suitable clothing in case it 
is cold or wet.  Food will be provided by the School for lunch and additional snacks.   
 
If your son is available to play please could you confirm this by emailing 
pnewman@townclose.com by Monday 10th June at the latest. 
 
We look forward to what should be an excellent day of cricket. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Chuter 
Head of Boys’ Games 
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